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DIVISION LETTER
No. _g¢,s. 2016

To: OIC ASDS
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Subject: Voluntary Donations for Nueva Ecija Province, Cabanatuan City,
and Aurora Province

For the guidance of all concerned, voluntary donations for Typhoon Lando
victims in the Schools Division of Nueva Ecija, Cabanatuan City, and Aurora will be
received at this Office until 4:00 p.m., Thursday, November 12, 2015 only. For those
who still intend to give, CASH donations are now preferred over those in kind for easy
transport.

Thank you.
W%mﬂ’

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

“Commitment-Driven Performance by our Tseaders,

Character-Based Instruction for our Liearners
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To: Schools Division Superintendents e asmanin
{ Y
Regional Staff and Personnel WA&MML%%QJ
From: Regional Director
Subject: Voluntary Donations for Nueva Ecija Province, Caba’nét‘uah City
and Aurora Province ':

Date: October 21, 2015 . OCF 25 2013 i
SMOS and our DepED Family:

Once again Central Luzon is facing a Challenging situation caused by the
Typhoon Lando. Many of our school children and teachers are greatly affected by
the disaster.

As a manifestation of our solidarity as one DepED Family and as a show of
love, compassion and concern to our people, unaffected Schools Divisions are
encouraged to donate schools supplies, teaching materials, clothes and other
materials things which could be immediately given to the people of Cabanatuan City,
Province of Nueva Ecija and Province of Aurora.

Schools Division may'pe'r"sonally coordinate and delivery the goods to the £
affected areas.

For information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director I
Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Regional Director
ARD/erm




